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I think Randwick Council should not increase the rates. | am shocked at the level of change taking place
on the roads, and the increase in development. | have no doubt that the increase in development
increases the Council rates. | am opposed to the overdevelopment, which brings extra people and traffic
into the area, and changes to our public transport system that is decreasing access to hospital and taking
away our natural environment and buses. | would be appalled if | was asked to increase my rates after all
these costly changes. Underground electricity should only be done in new suburbs where the electricity
has not been laid yet. Council should not plant trees which grow very tall under electricity wires and then
have to be hacked when they grow too tall.

Malabar resident 20 years, Kingsford resident 20 years.
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